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Product integrity at suppliers
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Dear Sir or Madam,
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Product safety and product conformity continue to become more important in the automotive
industry. Based on the requirement of the BMW Group for a "Product Safety Representative
(PSB) at the supplier''(see supplier letter dated Nov. 23rd, 2016) the German Association of the
Automotive Industry (VDA) enhanced this subject. Subsequently a study group was
commissioned to develop a standard on this issue. This standard is now available as a VDA-
brochure titled "Product Integrity".
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The brochure contains recommendations on how to ensure adherence to laws and standards
next to product safety along the entire supply chain. Consequently the role of the PSB is
enhanced by conformity aspects to become a Product Safety & Conformity Representative
(PSCR). We expect our contractual partners to strictly comply with all vehicle relevant
regulations. Guidance on how to put the VDA brochure into practice is provided in the
corresponding training of the VDA-QMC or of a licensed partner.
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In the future our 1st tier suppliers will have to name a PSCR instead of a PSB in the supplier
database which can be updated via the Partner Portal of the BMW Group. Duties which result
from the responsibility regarding product integrity may be delegated to one or more persons or
roles in the company.
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The contents of the VDA brochure will be an integral part of our contracts in the future.
Therefore we kindly ask you for a quickest possible implementation, however, no later than the
4th quarter, 2020.
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